BID 99-390R.

ADDITIONAL RECOMMENDATION 1 OF |
BOARD MEETING: OCTOBER 5, 1999

THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

ADDITIONAL RECOMMENDATION
BID 99-390R
CONCRETE PUMPING SERVICE

No bids were received for this bid. Therefore, in accordance with the provisions of the
recommendation on Bid 99-390R which was noticed to the School Board on May 18, 1999,
negotiations were conducted for the purchase of concrete pumping service for the Maintenance
Department.  As a result of the negotiations, it is recommended that Item 1 be awarded to
Brothers Concrete Pumping Service; and that the School Board authorize an expenditure of
$200.000. This recommendation does not require any changes to the District budget. This
recommendation will allow the Maintenance Department to continue purchasing concrete
pumping services as required through October 4, 2001, and will provide for an approximate total
expenditure of $200,000 for the award period.

Purchasing Agent [
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BID 99-390R
ADDITIONAL RECOMMENDATION 2 OF 2
BOARD MEETING: AUGUST 14, 2001

THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

ADDITIONAL RECOMMENDATION
BID 99-390R
CONCRETE PUMPING SERVICE

It is recommended that the contract with Brothers Concrete Pumping Service be renewed
for an additional year from October 5, 2001 through October 4, 2002 in accordance with
Special Condition 3 of the bid. This recommendation is not a request for an additional
expenditure. This recommendation will allow the District Maintenance Department to
continue purchasing concrete pumping service as required through October 4, 2002,

Mark Alan
Purchasing Agent |1
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